Back-To-School Night 

Please note that OPS’ Back-To-School Nights have been scheduled as follows:
Wednesday, September 10, 2014
Pre-K & Kindergarten:

6:45 – 7:15 p.m.
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Grade One:



7:20 – 7:50 p.m.

Grade Two:



7:55 – 8:25 p.m. 
Grade Three:



8:30 – 9:00 p.m.

Wednesday, September 17, 2014
Grade Six:



7:00 – 7:30 p.m.

Grade Four:



7:35 – 8:05 p.m.

Grade Five:



8:10 – 8:40 p.m.

Classroom presentations will be in your child’s homeroom.  
We encourage you to carpool in light of the difficult parking situation.
OPS COMMUNITY FAIR


In the MPR from 6:30 – 8:45 on September 10th and 6:45 – 8:30 on September 17th, we will have a Community Fair set up to allow you to learn more about different organizations that you and your child may be interested in, including our PTA, Cub Scouts, the Oradell Kids Foundation, the Oradell Public Library and many more.  Please make sure to stop by! 








